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TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE
GEORGE P. BUSH, COMMISSIONER

October 10, 2018

The Honorable Robert Hebert
Fort Bend County Judge
County Courthouse

401 Jackson

Richmond, TX 77469

Re:  Hurricane Harvey Disaster Recovery Fund Applications

Dear Judge Hebert:

Congratulations. Your community has been awarded Community Development Block Grant —
Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funds for Hurricane Harvey under the method of distribution
created by your regional council of governments, as follows:

» Local Buyout/Acquisition - $21,155,575
e Local Infrastructure - $17,417,192

The Texas General Land Office (GLO) is dedicated to assisting your community in the recovery
process and would like to know whether you intend to apply for these CDBG-DR funds. Please
notify the GLO of your community’s decision to utilize these funds by November 30, 2018, using

the email below.

The deadline for receipt of applications is January 31, 2019, If you or your staff have questions,
please call or write our Deputy Director of Operations, Chelsea Buchholtz, at 512.475.5042 or

Chelsea.Buchholtz.glo@recovery.texas.gov.

The GLO 1s dedicated to your success and grateful for your partnership in helping to rebuild an
even stronger Texas. We look forward to working with you.

GEORGE P. BUSH
Commissioner, Texas General Land Office

Sincerely,

1700 North Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas 78701-1495
P.O. Box 12873, Austin, Texas 78711-2873
512-463-5001 glo.texas.gov



